
When is this occurring?
The lighting will be installed and activated in 
November 2020.

Who is running this project?
This is a Sustainable Lighting Trial (LED)
project by Townsville City Council.

What is this for?
This installation features new architectural
lighting technology to beautify and activate
the Picnic Bay Jetty area. It also complements 
the path light upgrades on the jetty and is 
being utilised to innovate and appreciate 
sustainable lighting.

Where will the lighting be?
The lights will subtly enhance the roof of
the shade structure and pylons (installed
underwater) of the jetty. The lighting has
been designed to enhance the architectural
lines of the jetty.

How will this affect residents and wildlife?
The lighting will not have a negative impact
on people or wildlife in the area. Similar
locations where initiatives such as this have
been delivered, the lighting has proven to
create an attractive environment for fish
species during the night. The lights will not
impact on pedestrian access to the jetty or
marine navigation.

Picnic Bay Jetty – Lighting Project

For further information:     13 48 10     enquiries@townsville.qld.gov.au     townsville.qld.gov.au

Townsville City Council and Transport and Main Roads 
are working together to activate the Picnic Bay Jetty 
with sustainable light features.


